JBY REBEKAH LODGE NEWS

dys Hamilton and Mrs. Norma Fummered over the regular meeting of Ruby lge on January 8th.

business followed. Correspondence my Christmas greeting cards and notes from W. Jones, W. Wilson,

McBride, E. Smitheman, N. Thrower, D. Moore, V. Winters and Barry and ore.

merton reported on gifts, flowers sent to hospitalized members.

mittee. Mrs. M. Woodruff of Terrace winner of the draw for the \$50.00

decided to have a money raising draw as of home knit sox. Tickets will ated among the members.

ng the next meeting on January 22nd k" will be held during the social

Morris won the attendance prize.

nard R. O'Brien died Thursday, Janu-975 in Thunder Bay. A former C.P.R. f Schreiber, he was predeceased by eatrice McBride.

rien is survived by his children (Mrs. N. Lemieux), Carol (Mrs. D., Patrick, Russell, Lenore (Mrs. B., haron (Mrs. S. Lief) and Mary Lynne. rien rested at the K. McNally Funer-Schreiber.

em Mass was held in Holy Angels olic Church, Schreiber on Saturday, th at 11 a.m.

nt was in the Schreiber Cemetery.

omen of the Moose

NESDAY, JAN. 22 - 8 P.M.

ose Hall \$1.00

IZE ON ADVANCE TICKETS: FUEL OII NATED BY J. MIKUS, SHELL OIL

ALL PROCEEDS TO CAUSLAND HOSPITAL BUILDING FUND. United Church Women - cont'd from page II ...

The annual meeting of Superior Presbyterial United Church Women will be held on Monday, February 3rd in Broadway United Church, Thunder Bay. Mrs. R. Macadam, Mrs. N. Fummerton, Mrs. W. Clemens, Mrs. A. Niemi will attend this meeting.

Letters of appreciation were sent from McCausland Hospital Board for a donation of five hundred dollars and from the Auxiliary to the Hospital for assistance and donations of knitting in the Tuck Shop. Several Christmas greeting cards were also read and enjoyed.

After the meeting Miss Gwen Hadley gave a very interesting talk on her recent trip to Honolulu, Fiji Islands, Australia and New Zealand and showed picturesque slides of the people and the countries.

Mrs. Macadam thanked Gwen for her informative address which everyone had enjoyed immensely and presented her with a small gift of appreciation.

Members enjoyed penny auction in charge of Mrs. Macadam and Edith Clemens and exchange of gifts.

DR. K. WOOD

DEPARTMENT OF CONTINUING EDUCATION



Lakehead University

will be at the Lake Superior High School, Terrace Bay Campus, Friday, January 17th.

Anyone wishing counselling may see Dr. Wood in the Library from 4 to 6 p.m.

Randy, Scott and Steve Mathews of Burlington, Ontario were guests of Mr. and Mrs. E. Holland and family over the Christmas holidays. They also visited with Denny Neylon, an old family friend.

COMING EVENT:

The Annual Meeting of the Terrace Bay Chamber of Commerce will be held in Council Chambers at 7:30 p.m., Thursday, January I6th.

Please plan to attend.

Valarie and Bob Daly, of Sarnia and Mr. and Mrs. Brian Gavin and Kristine of Sault Ste. Marie visited with Mr. and Mrs. Sam Boyd Jr. and Mr. Sam Boyd Sr. and Mr. and Mrs. Sonny Helmink over the Christmas holidays.